THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 28, 1987

Dear Friend:

You are cordially invited to attend "A Salute
to Hispanics in the Military" as part of the
White House activities during Hispanic Heritage
Week on September 16, 1987, at the OEOB, Room
450. It will start promptly at 10:30 a.m.

This activity will be a briefing with top level
officials and we will confirm the attendance

on a first-come basis. Please call 202/456-6788
and provide your social security number, date of
birth and phone number. Also, please verify the
exact spelling of your name as it appears on your
personal identification.

Please arrive at 9:30 a.m. on September 16 at the
Pennsylvania Avenue entrance of the 0ld Executive
Office Building which is at 17th Street and
Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. Remember to bring your
photo identification, such as a driver's license
or current passport. This invitation is not
transferable, and parking will not be provided.

I look forward to seeing you at the program.

Rudy Beserra

Associate Director
Office of Public Liaison

Sincerely,



